
April 2022 Meeting of the Lancaster Pistol and Rifle Club 

 
Officers present were: 
Trent Stepp, Jim Tawney, Jeff Williamsen, Chris Chisolm, Dan Turner, Clarke Lamkins, Frank Vantresca 
Mike Masten, Eric Bisson 
 
Guests applying for membership: 
Meetings attended. 
1st Mike Endo 
2  Tina Alruasan 

3rd 

# of Members Present - 21 
 
 

Secretary - The reading of last month’s minutes was waived and approved. 
 

Treasurer’s report given and approved. 

Opening Balance  $ 23,878.92    

Expenses  $   7,438.95   Parking lot mostly & supplies for work party 

Deposits  $   1,142.47   FEB & MAR new members’ dues & 50/50 

Closing Balance  $ 17,582.44    

Petty Cash  $        33.75    

Junior League  $      350.13   50/50 donation from John Lednick 
 

Vice President report – 
Work Party for last Saturday was cancelled due to the weather and has been rescheduled for April 30.  If possible bring 
chainsaws and trimming tools for landscaping.  
NOTE:  There have been instances where the gates have been left unlocked and the pistol house door latched open with 
no one on the property.  Please make sure to lock up when you leave. 
 

Executive Officer report – 

 

League Secretary report –  

The following are the current scheduled competitions: 

ARA Benchrest 22lr first match will be on May 24. 

The first CMP 1800 Bullseye match will be on May 7. 

The Bullseye league shoots every Thursday at 7pm. 

The Rimfire Rifle league shoots every Tuesday starting at 4pm. 
 

Chief Security & Safety Officer report –  

Anyone wishing to be trained as an RSO (Range Safety Officer) please contact Eric Anderson 614-425-3621 

No Safety Orientation was done last month 
 

Special Events Coordinator –  

We are working on the possibility of establishing a College Scholarship from the LPRC, details are being discussed by a 

committee of members. 

 Membership Committee report –  

There were no 3rd meeting prospects.  There are 3 current prospects in the queue. 

Old Business: 

Unfortunately, last Saturday the club was supposed to supply RSO’s and additional hellp to the Johnstown Sportsman 

Club for their youth shoot.  Only one person showed up, Tim Nead.  This was very disappointing.  

New Business: 

There has been a proposal by Phil Blower to have a series of ARA Factory Class 22lr benchrest matches.  This is being 

discussed and possible dates set. 

Mike Masden has procured some new style target stands and they will be tried out for the youth league and the 50ft 

range. 
 

Member Recognition: 
 

Tim Nead was recognized for his work on the raffle, picnic, FFL and the Johnstown shoot. 

Rule Review:  



No alcohol or drug use is permitted at the club at any time 
 

50/50 Raffle:  

A total of $81 was collected with $77 given back to the club. 

 

Lancaster Pistol & Rifle Club 
Officers for 2022 
President - Trent Stepp (614) 578-7350 

Vice-President - Jim Tawney (614) 329-8002 

Treasurer - Jeff Williamson (813) 382-2625   

Secretary – Dan Turner (740) 964-0046   email: secretary@lprcohio.com 

Chief Instructor - Frank Ventresca (614) 837-9791 

Executive Officer - Brad Sodders (614) 359-1359 

League Secretary - Christopher Chisolm (740) 641-7782 

Special Events - Clarke Lamkins (951) 285-1488 

Membership Chairman - Mike Masten (740) 503-8761 

  

NRA #C5851 

DCM #24176 

 

 

 


